
 

 

    

 

 NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 

NJ Lawyers’ Fund for Client Protection –  

Deletions from the 2024 Pro Hac Vice Attorney Ineligible List  

 

 

 The New Jersey Lawyers' Fund for Client Protection declares that the 

following attorneys fulfilled their 2024 billing obligation prior to the 

publication of the 2024 Pro Hac Vice Ineligible List. The Order declaring 

those on the List ineligible was effective June 24, 2024.  The responses for 

these individuals were received after the publishers’ deadline, so publication 

of the names could not be prevented.  These attorneys sustained no period of 

ineligibility.  Their names should be stricken from the Court Order dated June 

17, 2024 and published on June 24, 2024. 

 

DeVries, Scott P.              California 

Gibbs, David C.   Florida 

Goldberg, Kenneth A.  New York     

Hunt, Marshall R.   Arizona 

Weech, Bradley D.   Arizona 

Weiler, Matthew Sinclair  California 

 

 

 

 

New Jersey Lawyers’ Fund for Client Protection 

 

Dated:  June 27, 2024  

 


